
OUR SCHOOL VISION
     By our whole school community living by the Christian principles of respect, resilience, relationships, reverence and

responsibility, we will produce children ready for the next stage of their lives.
 Five Rs = Ready for Life

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.”   John 10:10

Little Windmills

enjoying the warm

weather on Friday 

Monday 6  October 9:30am in Church th

 All welcome
If you are able to donate any tinned or packet produce for the

New Life Community Larder, we would be most grateful.
Please bring any donations to school on the morning of 6

October. 

th

Harvest festival 

Diary Dates 

Please can all children wear school
uniform to Church for the Harvest

Festival. If it is your PE day, PE will be
something suitable in school uniform.Thank you 

  If you would like to place an orderplease return to school by tomorrow(Friday 26  September). 
th

We are not able to process any ordersafter this date. Thank you 

 25  September 2025th

Heckington St. Andrew's 
C of E Primary School

Newsletter

Monday 6  October - Harvest Festival 9.30am in Church 
th

Wednesday 15  October - Parent’s evening - further details to
follow 

th

Thursday 16  October Parent’s evening - further details to
follow 

th

Wednesday 22  October - Y3 Class worship 9.00am in school,
parents welcome

nd

Thursday 23  October - Non uniform for a chocolate tombola
donation 

rd

Thursday 23  October - Last day of term.
rd

Christmas Artwork 

Dear Parents and Carers
We have now completed our migration across to Arbor, which is set
to make communication much smoother for everyone.
You should now have access to the parent portal or Arbor App -
it's a great way to stay connected with school life. From booking
parent evening slots to signing up for clubs or trips and
managing wrap around care, everything is now in one convenient
place.
Thank you for your patience during this transition. 
Our parent consultations are coming up in October, and you'll
soon be able to book these through the new system - we will let
you know when booking are open.
Should you encounter any difficulties navigating the new system,
our administrative staff - Mrs Kelby and Mrs Mason - are
available at the school office to provide support and guidance.
Yours sincerely
Mrs. Judith Bentley
Head teacher 



In Willow Class, we have been
learning about life processes.
We have been identifying if

things were alive, once alive or
never alive and how to spot

these. We then went onto the
school field to see what we

could find under these
headings. 

We have enjoyed getting to

know the children in Oak class.

They have been painting their

own self-portraits! 


